
 
 
 

June 22, 2016 
 
 
Dear Girl Scouts, Families, and Friends, 
 
I am writing you with exciting news! Girl Scouts of Greater Los Angeles was just named 
Organization of the Year by the Los Angeles Business Journal! Among a grouping of 
extraordinary finalists, GSGLA was announced as the winner in the large nonprofit category 
($10M+ budget) at the Los Angeles Business Journal Nonprofit & Corporate Citizenship Awards 
this afternoon, and the audience erupted in applause!  
 
This recognition is a statement that our leadership program for girls matters, and that your talent 
and efforts are making a difference in our communities. I hope you’re as proud of Girl Scouts as 
I was to accept the award on your behalf. Thank you, thank you for your dedication to our 
mission. 
 
You have helped GSGLA grow into our region’s leading and largest girl-serving nonprofit 
organization. Together, we are engaging girls in opportunities and experiences that inspire girls 
to take the lead, try something new, push their limits, and find their voice. Each girl’s story is 
different, but they all confirm how our work is inspiring them to reach their greatest potential 
and subsequently make the world a better place. 
 
Congratulations! You have my deep appreciation for all you do. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lise L. Luttgens 
Chief Executive Officer 
Girl Scouts of Greater Los Angeles 
 

     

http://www.labusinessjournal.com/bizevents/

